GAM Special Edition
On Saturday, August 24th, the Rotary Club of New Bedford held a combination Community Service/Fellowship Event at the home of Alan & Joy Freitas, in Marion, MA.

The very special guests of honor were the children & staff of the Bridge Home (STARR Program).

The Bridge Home kids included:
Aaliyah

Amanda
Caetano

CJ
Collin
Connie
Dakota

Dennis 

Isaiah

Jaydin

Lucy
Ryan

Staff Members present were:

Bella
Kimberly

Kerrie

Raquel

Fran

Elaine

Tanya

Sue

Rotarians (past and present) who were able to make it:
Betriz Oliveira

Carl Soars and Maria 
Carole Johnson w/ Lola & Brian 
Cheryl & Charlie Barrett

Dan Berry w/sons Henry & Thomas

Linda Silveira and Joe 
Alan & Joy Freitas

Marc Shpritzer

Michelle Lapalme w/Alexa & Mariah
Nancy Wood 
Pam Maloney and her son Michael

Ron Melbourne

It was a PICTURE PERFECT day, with bright sunshine, comfortable temperature and nice breeze.  The kids enjoyed canoe and boat* rides out on the pond, swimming in the pond and in the small wading pool, fun lawn games*  and chasing bubbles*.  And the Hot Tub.
Thanks to:

* Linda & Joe for bringing the inflatable boat

* Cheryl, Michelle and Carole for the lawn games

* Marc for all the fun bubbles
The cook-out consisted of hamburgers, cheeseburgers, hotdogs, potato salad, chips, corn on the cob, cookies, and of course, ice cream and cake. Special thanks go out to Carole’s nephew Brian who so expertly manned the grill and did ALL the cooking.  (And all he got for his troubles was our sincere appreciation, and some beers.)

The kids loved the “Kool-Aid Jammers” (juice boxes without the box), and there was soda, flavored water, bottled water, and beer; and we even managed to come up with a couple of glasses of wine for Nancy and (who else) Michelle.
The highlight of the day for us personally is when the staff had the kids line up just before leaving, to give Joy and me big hugs of appreciation.

As I write this on Wednesday, I just got off the phone with the Bridge Home, where once again they expressed their overwhelming gratitude to the Rotary Club for this day, adding that the kids are all “still talking about it”.

Thanks again to all who were able to make it Saturday, and I look forward to sharing all the pictures with the club at an upcoming meeting.
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